
FROTHINGHAM FREE LIBRARY 
INTERNET & COMPUTER USE POLICY 

 
 
 
Rules for Internet and Computer Use 
 

• Patrons must sign in at the circulation desk.  Computers sessions are 
limited to 60 minutes per day. 
 

• Printing items are black and white only with a .25 charge per page. 
 

• Computers are shut down 5 minutes before closing. 
 

• Frothingham Free Library provides public access to the internet in 
keeping with the role as a source of information, intellectual 
development and enrichment for the community. 
 

• Frothingham Free Library has no control over this research tool and 
assumes no responsibility for the content, quality, accuracy or 
currency of the information retrieved. 
 

• Use of this access for any illegal or criminal purpose is 
prohibited.  Pornography or any sexually explicit sites are forbidden. 
 

• It should be understood the Library cannot act as censor or substitute 
parent.  It is the responsibility of the parents or legal guardian to 
provide guidance to ensure their ward uses the internet in an 
appropriate or safe manner.  As In the case with other library 
materials, any restriction of a child’s access is the responsibility of the 
child’s guardian. 
 

• Frothingham Free Library assumes no responsibility or protection for 
submitting private and personal information online, or any security 
or protection for credit card or account information. 
 
 
 
 



• Frothingham Free Library is not responsible for any software or 
shareware fee incurred through downloading of software. 
 

• Frothingham Free Library is not responsible for damage to thumb 
drives, computers, loss of data, damage or liability which may occur 
from patron use of the computers. 
 

• Frothingham Free Library internet access may be denied by Library 
staff for due cause.  Causes may be, but are not limited to: failure to 
comply with posted policies, destruction of library property or 
tampering with operating systems. 

 


